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 It appears JavaScript is disabled. In order for this website to function correctly you need to enable JavaScript

in your browser. 

We deliver key road safety messages to a diverse audience - from primary school children to farm workers -

through a wide range of engaging and interactive campaigns, initiatives and resources. 

You will need to refer to your owners'' manual or contact the original manufacturer. You can also view a series

of   videos which outline how to charge an electric vehicle.

Electric and electric-hybrid vehicles which are almost silent particularly at low speeds present a danger to

vulnerable road users, e.g., cyclists and pedestrians, particularly those with visual or hearing impairments.

AVAS emits an automated sound to alert vulnerable road users of the approaching vehicle.

Under EU Regulation (EU)No 540/2014, the fitment of AVAS to pure electric and hybrid electric vehicles

became mandatory on 01 July 2019 for new types of vehicles and on 01 July 2021 for all new vehicles. Any

AVAS fitted voluntarily ahead of these dates needed to comply with the applicable requirements as set out in

this regulation.

e-Cars and motorbikes or hybrid versions are all considered to be mechanically propelled vehicles and

therefore must adhere to the same regulations* that apply to other Irish vehicles.

Contact us for free full report 

Web: https://hollanddutchtours.nl/contact-us/

Email: energystorage2000@gmail.com
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WhatsApp: 8613816583346
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